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Watts Remy

From: Sea Lion <sealiondefensebrigade@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 6:18 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2841 A

 Hello , I am writing to change my position of against--- in support for HB 2841 A .  Animals do not want to be shot,& 
poached and if animals can hide and their location must remain unpublished-- great. 
Collared animals ought not be tracked where their locations can be tracked by poachers. 
 
I apologize for my confusion regarding this bill. 
Thanks for your time assistance. 
 
Ninette Jones 


